
 

CRANFORD PARK ACADEMY 

 

 

12th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Queen’s Jubilee Picnic Lunch 
 

Tuesday 24th May 2022 

 

On Tuesday 24th May 2022 will be having a Queen’s Jubilee Picnic lunch for all children from Reception – 

Year 6.    We are therefore encouraging children to bring a packed lunch on this day.  If your child wishes to 

have a school meal that day it will be a packed lunch style bag that can be provided for them.   

 

If your child chooses to be school dinners then the menu will be a jam sandwich, cookie or cake, piece of 

fruit and a bottle of water.   
 

Children in Reception & KS1 will not need to pay but please make sure that your KS2 child/children have 

sufficient funds on their ParentPay account to enable them to have the picnic lunch.   The cost will be £2.20. 

 

This reply slip below MUST be returned to school by Tuesday 17th May 2022 in order for the chef to 

know how many children to cater for. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Lorna Mitchell  

Deputy Principal 
 

Queen’s Jubilee Picnic Lunch 
 

Tuesday 24th May 2022 

 
Reply slip: 

 

Child’s name:  _______________________________  Class: ___________________ 

 

 

  I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home.  

 

 

 

  I would like my child to have a school provided picnic lunch. 

 

 

 

Signed:   _______________________________   Date:   _______________________ 

 


